
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST; SCHOOL BOARD 

ATTORNEY/LEGAL SERVICES 

  

The Rowan County Board of Education is seeking Letters of Interest for School Board 

Attorney/Legal Services.  Letters of Interest must be submitted to John Maxey, 

Superintendent, Rowan County Board of Education, 415 West Sun Street, Morehead, KY 

40351 no later than 2 p.m. on Friday, November 13, 2020.  Letters of interest will be 

reviewed by the board, and the board may request detailed proposals from selected firms 

or select a firm after letter review.  Please call 606-784-8928 for additional information or 

questions. 
 


